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Dates for your Diaries: 
*Revised Date*

Wednesday, 18th December -
Winter Lunch for pupils & Jumper

Day

Thursday, 19th December – Winter
Class Party - Children can wear

their own clothes on this day.

Friday, 20th December - Last Day
2pm finish

*For our Winter party, we are asking for a
£2 contribution, which will go towards

purchasing food and drink. Please send the
money in to the class teacher by Monday,

16th December 2024. 
*Children can wear their own clothes on our
party day - Thursday, 19th December - if

they would like to. 
*Please remind your children to come off 

from their bikes/scooters when
they are on the school premises.

Many thanks.

This week, Year 5 and 6 attended the production of 
Aladdin at Springwest Academy, Feltham. It was incredible
seeing some of our ex-pupils performing on stage - singing,

acting and dancing. What a great show!

As we come to the end of the Autumn Term, we would like to
wish our parents, carers and pupils a very Merry Christmas

and a Happy New Year!
See you in 2025 on Monday, 6th January!



Year Three and Four Winter Concert
 

The children worked incredibly hard, and their performances have truly
brightened the school community. Dressed in their wonderfully vibrant
Christmas jumpers, they have not only entertained us but also shared

insights into how Christmas is celebrated around the world. They
captured the true spirit of the season, reminding us that Christmas is not

only a time for festivities but also a time to spread love and kindness.
 

I would like to extend a massive thank you to all the parents who supported
their children in preparing for the concert. Your assistance in learning the
words, attending the performances, and ensuring your child was present
for the evening show made a significant difference. It was lovely to see so

many families attend over the three shows, adding to the joy of the
occasion.

 
Thank you once again for your support. Wishing you all a joyous festive

season!
 

Mrs Seevakreedam
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Recognitions

 For the past few weeks, pupils have
been focusing on  ‘’Managing
Distractions” and ‘’Impeccable

Behaviour”.  Please celebrate the
fantastic effort your children have

been putting into their targets and see
below those children who received

certificates over the past fortnight. 
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Amir
Arisa

Ashrith
Gaatri

Parth
Zia

Aarav

Gaina
Darsh

Ryder
Diya

Aarons
Shaurya

Hriyansh
Ward

Samaira
Awal

Fatima
Samira

Tiana
Florence

Jitisha
Vasudev
Amelia



What does Winter mean to you?
Mrs Stevens would like to thank all the children at Victoria Junior School who

took part in the Winter Art competition. She received so many entries that were
of such high quality. Please see some of them below. Some art work will be

displayed at The Winter fete - Feltham library - where there will also be free
activities for pupils to participate in. This fete will take place on Saturday, 14th

December 2024 from 12pm-4pm.
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Can you give up any of your spare time to
help us in our school library?

Mrs Minto would really appreciate some parent
volunteers to help ensure our library is a pleasurable

place for our children to read. 
Jobs could involve: stacking shelves, fixing books,

scanning books in and out, keeping things tidy and
organised...

Please let the office know if you can help in any way!
We would really appreciate it!
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